


We still do not know the extent of the SolarWinds
hack. Hacks are not new. The public disclosure of
hacks and the amount of information provided to
the public is an encouraging trend. We know that
the new cyber policy will translate into new federal
legislation that will change corporate America.

So, what is next? We foresee an updated national
security strategy (followed by a new national
defense strategy) that will outline our national
strategic priorities and define our national
“strategic industries,” taking us back to Executive
Order 14005. The new national security strategy
will be a great guide for businesses that rely

on international business. We expect changes

to policy that will affect foreign military sales.
Executive Order 14005 directs changes to the
Federal Acquisition Regulations (FAR) as well.

There are also rumblings of a revised version of
the

. We do not expect you to read
all 407 pages; but suffice it to say, this was an
$800B investment in America to “create jobs.”
Some of the funding was dedicated to energy
efficiency renewable energy programs, smart
grid investments, advanced battery research,
clean water and environmental remediation.
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Fast forward to 2021. We think that a 2021
version would include funding for the Biden
administration’s “strategic industries.” Regardless
of your thoughts on the Green New Deal, we feel
a 2021 version of ARRA would provide funding
for programs that are consistent with the Green
New Deal and focus on carbon capture and clean
energy.

We also think that every business should pause
and consider the effect of new federal policies
on their business. Some businesses may need
to adjust their strategies, and look to these new
policies as a potential way to create additional
opportunities to maximize their sales and
profitability. If you want to learn more, Warner
attorneys Adam Bruski and Michael Stone will be
hosting an upcoming webinar titled, "How Much
Does Your Business Rely on Federal Policy?" on
Tuesday, March 23, 2021, to discuss these and
related topics. Visit to register
for the event.
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